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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 billion 
over the next four years to deliver more than 170 
new and upgraded schools to support 
communities across NSW. In addition, a record 
$847 million is being spent on school 
maintenance over four years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in 
the history of NSW.

Schofields Public School
A project is underway to upgrade Schofields 
Public School. The project will deliver 27 new 
flexible teaching spaces and upgraded core 
facilities to be built where the existing school 
facilities are located.

During construction, staff and students will be 
accommodated in a pop-up school located on 
the top playing field and access to the bottom 
playing field will be retained.

Progress summary
The construction contract has been awarded to 
ADCO Constructions Pty Ltd, and the temporary 
school has been installed.

The school holidays
During the holidays (20 December – 29   
January), the school will be moved into the 
temporary school on the top playing field.

2019 school year
The school will operate from Day 1, Term 1, 2019 
(30 January 2019) in the temporary school. 
Students, staff and visitors to the school should 
use the Junction Road entrance.

It is anticipated that planning approval for the 
new school will be given in February. Once this 
happens, temporary fencing will be erected 
around the existing school, ahead of the start of 
demolition and construction works.

Keeping you updated
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to keep 
the school community updated as the project 
progresses.
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This is an example of a learning space we are building for students across NSW




